RADIOCARBON UPDATES

Death of Reidar Nydal

We regret to announce the passing of Reidar Nydal, one of the pioneers in the radiocarbon commu-
nity. We plan to publish an obituary in the next volume of the journal.

INTCALO04

The next issue of Radiocarbon is devoted to the findings from the IntCal04 group. Please check our
website at http://www.radiocarbon.org for news and updates regarding the issue.

Online Access to the Journal

The journal’s internet host, Ingenta, is in the process of reorganizing their website, making it easier
for users to access information. Radiocarbon subscribers have free access to the online journal
(starting with Volume 42) at http://www.ingenta.com. Subscribers often can access the journal
online before they receive their copy of the print issue. If you should have any problems accessing
the journal, please email Mark McClure at editor@radiocarbon.org.

Upcoming Conferences

Geological Society of America Annual Meeting

The Geological Society of America (GSA) will hold its annual meeting and exposition in Denver,
Colorado, USA, from November 7-10, 2004. The conference is titled “Geoscience in a Changing
World.” Further information can be found at the conference website, http://www.geosociety.org.

American Geophysical Union Annual Fall Meeting

The 2004 AGU Fall Meeting is expected to draw a crowd of over 10,000 geophysicists from around
the world. The meeting will be held in San Francisco, California, USA, from December 13—17,
2004. Abstracts may be submitted electronically. See the meeting’s website for instructions and
information: http://www.agu.org/meetings/fm04/.

Society for American Archaeology 70th Annual Meeting

The Society for American Archaeology will hold its annual meeting in Salt Lake City, Utah, USA,
from March 30th to April 3rd, 2005. Papers may be submitted electronically. For directions, refer to
the conference website, http://www.saa.org. Radiocarbon will be an exhibitor, so please stop in and
see us.

AMS 10th Annual Conference

The Center for Accelerator Mass Spectrometry (CAMS) at the Lawrence Livermore National

Laboratory will host the 10th Annual AMS Conference to be held from September 5—10th, 2005, in

Berkeley, California, USA. Updates can be found at http://cams.lInl.gov/events.php.
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